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EYFS & Year 1 End of Year Information 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

From June 1st we invited our EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6 children to return to the academy. It has been 
wonderful to have the children in school and we know that they have gained a huge amount from attending. 

As you will be aware, the academy has been limited to these year groups, however we would now like to be 
able to offer pupils in other year groups a small amount of time in school with their class teacher before the 
summer break.  

Due to the current restrictions and the safety of our pupils being paramount, in order to invite other year 
groups it is necessary for us to end the term for EYFS, Year 1 and 6 on Friday 10th July. This will release staff 
from other groups and give us the space we need to have other bubbles on site safely. 

I know that the children will be disappointed however I am sure that they will understand that this gives 
other pupils the opportunity to have some time in school, something which they have benefitted from 
themselves.  

Key Worker Bubbles will still be running, however if I can remind everyone that there are limited spaces for 
these groups.  

Should you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the academy office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards and very best wishes 

 

G Parsons 

Headteacher  


